

Albert Street Primary School

Friday 17th November 2023

Community News

"Dare to Dream"

What's On

NOVEMBER

Tuesday 21st

Ready Set Grow

2024 Preps

Wednesday 22nd

Fun Run forms due

Friday 24th

Fun Run

Tuesday 28th

Ready Set Grow

2024 Preps

DECEMBER

Tuesday 5th

Ready Set Grow

2024 Preps

Tuesday 12th

Statewide Transition Day

Wednesday 13th

Volunteers Morning Tea

Wednesday 20th December

Last Day of Term 4

Early Finish 1:00pm

CANTEEN DAYS

Closed until further notice

Partnership

A DJ—Working with your teachers with an open mind and kindness.

Rubie—Her assistance every morning at Breaky club.

W Reaghan—Negotiating a learning task in Art and Participating.

Emily—Her on going commitment to being a great buddy.

A Respect

Aaron—Following instructions and listening well. Great Job!

 ${f R}$ Koby—The respectful way you work with all your classmates.

Skyler—Showing your grade respect by listening during carpet time.

D Optimism

Charlotte—Having a go at things even when she thinks she cant do it.

Telisha—your effort in your learning this week.

Harry—your engagement in the money unit over the last three weeks.

Noah—The excellent work you have done on bush tucker.

Pip—Creating an engaging cold write.

Amalia—Creating an engaging cold write.

Charlotte—Creating an engaging cold write.

Eco Warriors Award Well Done to Eco Warrior

Frankie on your Dedication to the Environment Award.







The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.

Warrawee Everyone,

Child Safe

Staff are noticing some concerning behaviours that is causing students to be late for school and bringing inappropriate snacks to school.

- It is concerning that parents / carers may not be aware that their child is spending time at the skate park and arriving late for school. If your child is riding to school please check in with them that they are coming directly to school from home.
- A number of students are purchasing sugary drinks, ice creams, lolly pops and chocolate bars from Woolworths and Hungry Jacks prior to school. We ask that you speak to your child about not purchasing these items prior to the start of the school day. Breakfast club is open everyday for your child to make better food choices to enable them to engage with their learning. Please students will not be permitted to enter the school grounds until sugary drinks, ice creams etc have been consumed. Parents will be notified via the Portal when their child is bringing these items on a regular basis.

Thankyou for partnering with us in this matter.



Student Supplies

Each student has received a letter regarding student supplies for 2024 if you have not received yours please notify the office.

Dr Monique Osborn

Buddies with Miss Sam

In Week Five our buddies raced around Albert Street Primary School competing in our very own Amazing Race. Our grade fives hosted the 15 different challenges, taking lots of photos and videos.

The activities ranged from egg and spoon, charades, blindfolded beading, floor is lava, bottle flip and so much more. Each team had a passport and as they completed tasks, they received stamps. The students didn't know who had won until a short video was played at assembly highlighting the fun had at the race (the video can be watched on the school Facebook page) and then the winners were announced. The plan was to have the winners of the race and another team voted by the Grade 5 students as the team who worked the best together. However, one team demonstrated that working together pays off as they were voted the best teamwork and won the race!

Congratulations to Bailey, Violet, Noah, Olivia and Quinn.

The students each received a certificate, \$10 Kmart Voucher and a small Lego set. Well done to all buddies for the respect and partnership you showed during our Buddies Amazing Race.



Rotary Awards 2023

The Rotary students of 2023 from ASPS, NEPS, Newborough and Elizabeth Street joined together to celebrate their completed Rotary journey with a BBQ provided by the Rotary club of Moe.

Each student was presented with a framed certificate and a glowing review of all of the hard work they put in throughout the year.

Albert Street Primary School are incredibly proud of what the students have accomplished and look forward to seeing what they accomplish in the future.



REMINDERS...

Colouring Competition

Students have received a Colouring Competition with this weeks Newsletter. Thankyou to Nutrien Delaney Livestock and Property for giving our students the opportunity to participate. Please return these to the office by 3pm on Friday 8th December. There are some awesome prizes to be won!

Book Club—Issue 8 2023

The last book club catalogue Issue 8 has been sent home with this weeks Newsletter. Please have a browse at the catalogue. This is a great opportunity to purchase some Christmas Gifts and support our school. Orders are due in by Thursday 30th November.

5/6 Food

Mrs Gooding set a challenge to make an "Appetising Fruit Platter"
The teachers judged and the winners got a delicious chocolate sauce for their fruit platter. The 5/6 students did a wonderful job and the platters looked and tasted amazing!!



Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups

All gates are locked at 8:45am. If your child is late to school (after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access will be via the front gate only. At times the gate will be locked for incidents around student safety. Should the gate be locked, please call the office.

Family Pick ups and drop offs
A-G Yellow Gate

H-O Green Gate (Front)
P-Z Blue Gate

Ph: 03 5127 1966 E-mail: moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au

Website: aspsmoe.vic.edu.au Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825



Look! \$22500 raised - We are almost there!



Our Fundraising Team (lead by parent and School Councilor Casie) have been working to raise money for our new playground equipment. The image above is an example of what we will be able to fit in that space.

The cost of the project is around \$27000. So far we have raised \$22500 to put towards the project. We are almost there! Thankyou for your continued support of our fundraising activities.

Fun Run - Friday 24th November

Our Colour Explosion fun run is only 3 weeks away. It's always so much fun and the students love squirting their teachers with coloured powder. Fun Run sponsorship forms are due back by Wednesday 22nd November. If you need another form, we have some available at the office.

